News

First Year Programs Continue – In an effort to reunite the entire first year class and welcome our spring 2010 students to TLU, the Office of First Year and Campus and the 2009-10 Peer Mentor Team cordially invites you to the 3rd Annual First Year Welcome Back Dinner that will be held on Monday, Jan. 11, from 5-6 and 6-7 p.m. in the Timmerman Room, Hein Dining Hall. 

We ask that you eat dinner with your assigned group (based on fall 2009 and spring 2010 FE 134 professor and support group).

Please note that this event is open for all students who entered TLU during the fall 2009 and spring 2010 semesters! 

For those who have a meal plan, please make sure you bring your ID card. For those who do not have a meal plan, the Office of First Year and Campus Programs will pay for your meal. Please bring your student ID card and check-in at the information table (located in the Hein Lobby) to receive a meal ticket. 
 

Please feel free to contact Malikah Pitts at 830-372-6404; mpitts@tlu.edu  if you have any questions or require any additional information about this event. We look forward to seeing you at the dinner!
 
Sophomores: On behalf of the Sophomore Connection Committee, we would like to cordially invite you to the “Sophomore Welcome Back Lunch” on Tuesday, January 12, 2010, in Hein Dining Hall (Katie Conference Center – 2nd Floor).  Time: 11:45 a.m. – 12:45 p.m. We want to take a moment to welcome you back to campus, review the goals of the Sophomore Connection, and discuss what we have planned for the spring semester.

For more information about the Sophomore Connection, please contact 372-6404 or 372-6305.

Professional Activities

Dr. Bill Russell, department of theology, philosophy, and classics, presided and preached in German at the annual, “Weihnachtsabendmahl” of St. Martin’s Lutheran Church in Austin, on Dec. 20. 

Athletics
New Athletics Web site – The Texas Lutheran Department of Athletics launched its new athletics Web site - www.tlubulldogs.com. The Web site launch was coordinated by TLU and its design partner Internet Consulting Services.

"We are pleased to report that www.tlubulldogs.com is now up and running," said Bill Miller, TLU's director of athletics. "It is our hope that this new Web site will be a fun, creative and interactive vehicle for our fans, alumni, student-athletes, and visitors as they follow the Bulldogs."

The new site includes increased use of video segments along with enhanced photo galleries, live video/audio streaming, flash web design, a rolling scoreboard, and a comprehensive and easy-to-use athletics calendar. 

The site also will feature digital media guides, Sidearm live stats, RSS feeds, e-newsletters, and quick links to TLU's official athletics pages and channels on YouTube, Twitter, and Facebook. Biographies and photos of TLU's student-athletes and its athletics coaches will continue to be added to the site.
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